CHARLESTOWN HERITAGE AND HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
January 28, 2020    Unpproved Minutes
Present:  Wes Van Velsor, Joyce Higgins, Duane Wetherby, Ron Martel  Absent:  Jeff Lessels, Joanne Hipp 

The meeting came to order at 7:05 p.m.  The November minutes were approved. 

The treasurer’s report was approved.  Ron motioned, Joanne seconded.  The budget line, with  a total of $900.74 has been encumbered to pay bills still outstanding from 2019.  The savings account is $3,846.45.  Map sales of $31.00 and interest of  $.16 were added in December.

Duane presented the completed historic marker for the cannon, and the invoice for $147.52.  Both the marker and payment for the invoice were approved.  The invoice will be paid from the encumbered funds.  

We discussed repairs to the cannon and how to best display the cannon in the Old Home Day parade.  Old Home Day will be on July 4 this year.  We will all look into suitable ways to present the cannon, and also to see if we can find a wheelwright for repairs.

There was a discussion of the project that Joyce Higgins is working on, a Power Point presentation of South Charlestown.  Information about the history of the area was exchanged.

We discussed the March program we are doing for the Charlestown Historical Society meeting on the Main Street National Register District.  Joyce will work on finding the correct equipment to present it.  We need to check and see if we need to do the publicity, posters, or other advertising.  Joyce will send in a notice for Our Town.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.









Respectfully submitted,









Joyce Higgins, Acting Secretary 

